
TRUCKEE MEADOWS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

1001 E. Ninth St. Bldg. D 2nd Floor • Reno, Nevada  89512 • PO Box 11130 • Reno, Nevada 89520 
Office  775.326.6000  Fax  775.326.6003 

March 29, 2018 

Bob Webb, 

Washoe County Community Services 

Planning and Development Division 

PO Box 11130 

Reno, NV 89520-0027 

RE: May 26, 2018 Lantern Festival Agency Position 

Dear Mr. Webb, 

Thank you for forwarding the request for use of an open flame device for the above subject 

Lantern Festival as presented in your email dated March 28, 2018.  Upon review of the presented 

information, Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District is NOT able to approve the use of an 

open flame device as described. 

The 2012 International Fire Code, Chapter 3 section 308 does not permit an uncontrolled release 

of flaming material.  Even Ceremonies where hand held candles are used; the candles are not 

permitted to be passed from one person to another while lighted (308.1.7). 

I am open to reviewing other options for the support of the event.  Please do not hesitate to 

contact me directly at 775-326-6005(desk) or 775-313-1592(cell) should you have any further 

questions or submittals. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa M. Beaver, PE 

Deputy Fire Chief 

Fire Prevention 
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